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Booklists and Stationery for 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please find listed below information about stationery requirements for students for 2024.  For continuing 
families in the early school years, there are some changes in the process. 
 

Compulsory Stationery Supplies 
Each year compulsory stationery is ordered by the school in bulk and supplied directly to classrooms.  The 
compulsory stationery levy is charged to family accounts in the New Year. 
 

Year Group Compulsory Items Levy 
Pre-Kindergarten 80 
Kindergarten 130 
Pre-Primary 160 
Year 1 160 
Year 2 160 
Year 3 110 
Year 4 110 
Year 5 110 
Year 6 110 

 

Booklists 
There are no Booklists for Pre-Kindergarten to Year 2 this year.  All required items are included in 
the Stationery levy. 

Booklists for Years 3 – 6 are for personal-use stationery. Having personal stationery helps teach 
students to care for their belonging and ensure needed supplies are available.  These items need to be 
labelled with your child’s name to ensure they can be returned if misplaced. If you already have personal-
use items on hand, you may select only those items you require. 

Please note that Booklists must be ordered by Friday 29th December to ensure delivery by 19th January. 
A late fee of $8 will apply for orders placed after 29th December. Each Booklist contains further 
information about the items required and how to order. 
 

Personal-Use Mouse and Headphones 

All Year 2 – 6 students also need the following items to be supplied by parents please: 
• Wireless mouse 
• Headphones with the following specificaXons – 3.5mm 4 pole jack, wired, with microphone 

 
This is parXcularly important for the NAPLAN tests (Years 3 and 5), which will take place in Term 1.  These 
are the property of your child and can be used in future years, so please ensure they are labelled. 
 
Thank you for your support.  If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 


